
BUILDING A SUSTAINABLE SUPPLY CHAIN

Daryl Hammett of ConnXus discusses the benefits of building a sustainable supply chain.

Your vision should be clear and concise not only to executive members of the company, but also every
employee and entity involved, which can only be done if you have an accurate picture of the supply chain
itself. She spearheaded the supplier engagement and supply chain transparency practice areas. There is some
truth in this idea: too many poor quality audits at too many factories produce too little value. Procurement
chiefs are facing increasing pressure to manage them more efficiently and more transparently. Rely on their
expertise in their market area and innovate together. Tackling certain aspects alone is nearly impossible and
may hamper your ability to reach your objectives. For example, responsible management of inputs can greatly
reduce overall costs. The lens is no longer at an individual facility. In its broadest sense, a closed loop, or
circular, economy is one in which resources are endlessly repurposed, reused, and recycled. This includes
developing key performance indicators KPIs with suppliers, benchmarking KPIs across suppliers to guarantee
that standards and metrics will stand up to external inspection and creating a set of clear and systematic
processes to obtain performance data. With bottles now traveling an average of 1, feet instead of 1, miles,
method has eliminated freight â€” a nonâ€”value-added cost â€” and reduced its carbon footprint. If a
company believes in basic social and environmental standards, such as paying workers a minimum wage, then
there should be repercussions when these standards are not met. While transparency is about getting visibility
and acting on it, traceability further specifies and documents the precise path of a product, commodity, or
process. Mariana Souza, Consultant Mariana Souza is management and sustainability consultant. By reducing
prices, GSK hopes to have a first mover advantage in developing markets, gaining significant revenue and
market share. State your reasons for undertaking sustainability precisely and succinctly. Join industry
collaboration Many companies recognize that complex supply chain challenges cannot be solved by individual
efforts and that industrywide collaboration is required. Communicate expectations Focusing on sustainability
within your supply chain is a great way to communicate corporate values and culture to your suppliers and
customers. Are you seeking to have a positive impact on the environment? Create a safe and open
environment that allows for and promotes supplier-led solutions. Tweaking your supply chain is difficult as it
has many moving parts, but crafting a vision statement, mapping your supply chain and collaborating with
industry leaders and market experts will ease the pain of change considerably. While more companies expand
their sustainability programs to include suppliers, they struggle with implementation. Since the start of their
capacity building program in , HP has carried out 22 training programs in 12 countries on topics such as
antidiscrimination, energy efficiency, labor rights and women's health. By managing and improving
environmental, social and economic performance throughout supply chains, companies can conserve
resources, optimize processes, uncover product innovations, save costs, increase productivity and promote
corporate values. To craft your vision statement, seriously contemplate why you are addressing sustainability.
Fundamental to closed-loop manufacturing are products made from benign, nontoxic, and durable
components. The investment will support new manufacturing lines, cooling and distribution equipment and
production, as well as a program called "Source Africa," which will seek to secure more "consistent and
sustainable" local ingredients and raw inputs for Coca-Cola from across Africa. The frequency of factory
audits should be based on the reputation of the supplier and the ability of the buyer to see and trust
information. Are you looking to comply with mandates? Are you responding to industry pressure? A timely
example is the Chipotle E. Map your supply chain Many companies do not have a comprehensive
understanding of the sustainability impacts of their supply chain. There is no one-size-fits-all plan for
restructuring supply chains in order to develop better supply chains. Baseline supplier performance Once you
know who your target suppliers are and have set compliance standards, collecting data from suppliers through
a simple benchmarking questionnaire or self-assessment will provide you an understanding of your starting
point. The advantages of a sustainable supply chain are clear. For resources, Ceres, a network of investors and
companies established to advance sustainable business practices, has developed a set of community
engagement tools in its Facility Reporting Project FRP. Mitigate supply chain risk: Procurement has
traditionally been seen as a function that cuts costs, but it can be equally effective in reducing risk.


